
HHT Committee 

From: 	 Diana Tevaga <dtevaga@hawaii.edu > 

Sent: 	 Sunday, November 18, 2018 2:13 PM 

To: 	 HHT Committee 

Subject: 	 HHT-2(3) 

Aloha, 

As a Maui resident who has hopes to continue to live a life here in Maui if financially possible, I kindly write to strongly 

support the revised proposed bill to amend the Maui County Code to establish a process in which developers of 100 

percent affordable residential workforce housing projects may seek to fast track development of their projects by 

applying for County exemptions from the Maui County Code. 

The housing issues that have plagued many Maui ohanas is in my eyes a crisis and if we do not do what we can do now 

to bring affordable homes to our communities many Maui residents and families will continue to move out of the state 

simply for the reason of affordable housing. 

I thank you for your time in this matter. 

Diana 
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